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Brighton Road Upgrades 
Brighton Road/Ocean Boulevard and Scholefield Road - 
Site investigation works 

                   

 

Site investigation works will be carried out as part of the 
Brighton Road Intersection Improvements Project. 

What’s happening 
We are undertaking geotechnical investigations along Brighton 
Road/Ocean Boulevard (from the north of Thomas Street to the south of 
Clubhouse Road) and Scholefield Road. Works will involve geotechnical 
drilling and service investigations at various locations along the road and 
footpath.  

These activities are being conducted to help inform the design of the 
planned upgrade at the Brighton Road/Ocean Boulevard and Scholefield 
Road junction.  

We look forward to connecting with the community in the coming months 
to share more information. 

These works will be taking place from Monday 21 July to Wednesday 30 
July, 10am to 3pm.  

How this affects you 
To safely carry out these works, there will be changes to traffic conditions 
to keep everyone safe. There will be speed restrictions in place and 
changes to footpath and road access during working hours. Please follow 
traffic management directions while works are in progress. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are 
completed, however the work will be managed to minimise disturbance to 
nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever possible, 
with advance notice provided if there is a need to restrict driveway access 
temporarily. Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times 
during works.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when traveling throughout 
the area. For safety reasons there may be some restricted access. When 
required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise 
impacts to the community.  

 

When 
Monday 21 July to 
Wednesday 30 July,  
(weather permitting) 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday 10am to 
3pm 

Where 
Various locations along 
Brighton Road/Ocean 
Boulevard (from the north of 
Thomas Street to the south of 
Clubhouse Road) and 
Scholefield Road 

More information 
Visit 
dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad  

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 
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